
 
 

 5 May 2023 

It has been lovely to celebrate the coronation with the children today ahead of the historic proceedings tomorrow.  

It is incredible to realise they are living through a period in history whereby during their lifetime, they will have 

witnessed the passing of the longest reigning monarch and will almost certainly live under the reign of another two 

monarchs after King Charles III.  We were impressed with the wonderful array of Royal Crowns on show and the 

catering team were equally impressed with the standard of royal cupcake decorating.  I am sure you will all enjoy 

many more celebrations over the weekend with your families which will provide more treasured memories for the 

children to recall in years to come. 

I must send grateful thanks to Rose and Cecily’s mummy for sending in a couple of newspaper colour supplements, 

one from the Queen’s coronation in 1953 and one from the King’s in 1937.  It was lovely to share these primary 

history sources of information with the children who found them fascinating! 

  

It was also lovely to welcome parents of children in Year 2 to our first Window of Learning event of the term on 

Tuesday afternoon.  The focus was art and a batik technique which required a little bit of finger crossing that the hot 

glue substitute worked (flour and water) and a steady hand.  The results are pretty impressive! 

Year 1 

A reminder of our trip to St Mary Magdalene Church on Thursday morning.  The children should wear their PE kit to 

school and bring their Forest School clothes to school in a named bag to change into after the trip (if you would 

prefer them not to wear their PE kit to Forest School).  

Lunch Menu 

Week 1 

 

 



Merits and Achievements 

Royal Crown Winners: Isaac, Olivia, Lettie, Wilfred, Bertie and Gabriel 

Reception K: Mia 

Reception H: Finn and Rufus 

Year 1G: Belle, Honor, Hugo C and Walter 

Year 2K: Gabriel and Rafaella 

Year 2H: Ophelia and Saffron 

Pre-Prep Ambassador: Ophelia 

Wishing you all a lovely Coronation weekend, 

Claire Luckhurst 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pelican Gallery 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



  

  

  

   



   

   

 

  



  

  

  

  

  



 

  

  



   

  

  



  


